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FSU professor to receive award for research on birth defects

Gregg Stanwood, associate professor of biomedical sciences at the Florida State University College of Medicine, has been selected to receive the 2015
Patricia Rodier Mid-Career Award for Research and Mentoring. The award is presented by The Teratology Society for birth defects research, education
and prevention.

The purpose of the award is to recognize a mid-career individual who has demonstrated successful independent research in neurobehavioral teratology,
birth defects, or other related fields involving the central nervous system; and has demonstrated a commitment to mentorship of students, postdoctoral
fellows, young investigators, and/or trainees.

Stanwood will receive the award and present his work, “Developmental Causes and Consequences of Drug Abuse,” at The Teratology Society’s 55th
Annual Meeting in Montreal on June 28.





